

Colebrook Elementary PAC



colebrookpac@live.ca



## **RE: HOT LUNCHES**

Dear Colebrook Parents & Guardians,

### A Little Different This Year

Hot Lunch is starting back up but will look a little different this year due to Covid restrictions;

- We will be starting with lunches twice a month from October to December.
- The Eagles Nest Store will not be operating for students to purchase additional drinks or snacks
- Snack and beverage purchasing through Munch a Lunch will not be available.

In January, we will be re-evaluating the procedure and adjust according to any Covid related rules or requirements at the time.

### **Hot Lunch Providers**

Currently we are limiting lunches to only two providers, White Spot and Pizza Hut.

# Munch a Lunch Registration

Lunch ordering and payment will be accessed through the Munch a Lunch website. For new parents to Colebrook, you will need to register yourself/your child through the Munch a Lunch website at <a href="munchalunch.com/schools/colebrook">munchalunch.com/schools/colebrook</a> and follow the registration instructions. Returning parents can login using their username and password.

### **Order Submission Deadline**

Please have you order in by September 29, 2021 as it will be last day to submit orders.

### **Hot Lunch Dates**

The Hot Lunch program will run on the following Fridays from October to December:

- October 08 & 29
- November 05 & 19
- December 03 & 17

We are happy to be re-introducing the hot lunch program again this year and appreciate assistance from all of the parents/guardians who have offered to help organize and distribute the lunches.

### Colebrook PAC